
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

We have started practising the songs for our Christmas Performance. Along with the snow this week it has 
felt like we are one step closer to Christmas! Next week we will change our role play area into Santa’s 
Grotto and start some more Christmassy activities! 

This week we have learnt about the artist Kandinsky. We have looked at some of his paintings and these 
inspired our own pictures. We used the skill of printing to make ours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 6th December, we will be holding a cake sale on the playground after school. Any money raised will be 
used to buy resources and enhancements for our classroom. Please send in cake donations on the morning 
of the 6th. Homemade and shop bought both welcome.   

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: Stickman 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

 
Practise recognising all sounds quickly and put 3 
together to practise blending eg: bug 
 
Practise common exception words. 
 
Ordering numbers 1-10.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 
6/12/24 – Topaz cake sale after school  
16/12/24 – Topaz Christmas Performance 9.30am 

 


